PLEASE INDICATE HERE ANNOUNCEMENTS READY? Ready

Daily Announcements

Monday, April 22nd All Schedule

Principal Lopez would like to thank Brother Rafael who organized Friday’s Cultural Food
Day and all the parents who contributed food and drinks and worked the event to make it

possible for us to enjoy a wide variety of foods.

We will be volunteering with Union Rescue Mission on Saturday, April 27th, from 9:00
am through 3:00 pm. If you have any questions or would like more information on this
particular event, please see Brother Rafa to participate. We are still in need of students to
sign up and participate. Consider spending a few hours on a Saturday giving back to our

community

All students interested in participating in Student Council during the 2024-2025 school
year need to attend a short but mandatory meeting on Tuesday, April 23 at Lunch in room
506. Information on what student council entails and how campaigning and voting will
happen will be explained at the meeting. If you have any questions, please see Mr.

Ferrante.

This Friday, April 26th will be the end of our Grading Period. If you’re currently receiving
a D or F in any of your classes this is NOT good news. Freshmen, sophomores and juniors
who do not achieve a C or higher in a class at the semester in June will be ineligible to
apply to a four-year college your senior year. Seniors also run the risk of finding out this

summer your acceptance letter has been revoked due to a lower GPA this semester.



To avoid this from happening, Principal Lopez and your teachers want to encourage you to
step it up and do the work necessary for you to achieve your goals and receive a C grade or
higher in your classes. See Mr. Norman Zelada in Room 301 if you would like tutoring

help after school from a CSF or NHS member.

Attention all students, a reminder that the locker rooms are only accessible if there is a
coach or teacher present. You are not to hang out in the locker rooms before school, during
break, lunchtime or after school. Access to the locker rooms and weight room are only

available if a coach or teacher is with you.

One of the activities juniors and seniors are invited to attend later this semester is Prom.
Our Prom will be held on Friday night, May 3rd at the beautiful Castaways banquet room
in the hills of Burbank. If you want to bring a date to Prom, please know the deadline to
pay for Prom and buy a ticket is this Wednesday, April 24th. The cost is $240 for couples
tickets and $120 for an individual ticket. Tickets are now available see Mrs. Edwards for

more information.

Attention Seniors! There are alumni families that have sponsored scholarships for the
Class of 2024. The scholarships focus on STEM, Athletics and Social Justice. You are

encouraged to see Mrs. Griego in the Development Office to pick up an application.

Star Scholar night is this upcoming Thursday, April 25th. If you received an email or
postcard invitation at home, you’re asked to Dress Up and attend Thursday’s 6:30pm Star
Scholar Night with your mom, dad, or family members. At the end of the Star Scholar
Ceremony, refreshments will be served. Congratulations to all those who were nominated

as a Star Scholar.



Sports

Congratulations to our varsity baseball team on their victory on Friday.

Congratulations to our Track Relay team on breaking the school record at last Friday’s Mr.

Sac Relays Invitational.
Good luck to all of our student-athletes as they approach playofts and compete in league

finals.

Go Phantoms!

End of Announcements



